
South Africa: Draft changes to GM label laws published

New draft laws will compel industry to label food containing genetically modified (GM) ingredients. This
comes after a protracted row between big food producers and consumer organisations over the issue of
labelling, with many companies refusing to label on the grounds that the labelling law was ambiguous.

View the original article here: Draft changes to GM label laws published – Independent Online
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